
 

 BALLINA SOCCER CLUB 
WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK 
 

As at January 2018 Football NSW has made a change to the WWCC policy by adding additional requirements as 

follows: 

“For the 2018 season and beyond, the following participants are required to obtain a WWCC and provide their WWC 

Number to their club, association, branch, centre or referee branch: 

 • All paid persons working with children under 18 years of age; 
 • All coaches, managers working in a paid or volunteer role with children under 18 years; 
 • All technical directors working in a paid or volunteer role with children under 18 years; 
 • All referees (except those under 18 years of age); 
 • All committee members of organisations with participants aged under 18 years of age; 
 • All Member Protection Information Officers; and  
 • Persons in any other child related roles not listed unless exempt. “ 
 
Ballina Soccer Club will from this time on comply with the advised changes to WWCC policy as directed by Football 
NSW to include the above amendments of who is required to have a working with children check. 
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